
Westerly Airport Association  

September 17, 2012   Meeting Minutes 

   The Sept. meeting was held at Pleasantview Inn in Misquamicut.   The meeting was called to order at 

7:37 by Bernie.   There were 11 members in attendance. 

    The secretary’s and treasurer’s reports were read and accepted.  Derek reported that 35 chairs were 

purchased from McQuades for approximately $6.00 per chair.   A donation of $200 was given to the 

Kevin Allen fund-raiser.  We also purchased left-over food to use for Wings Over Westerly. 

   Carol received a thank you card from the Allen family, which she shared, along with the Chamber of 

Commerce packet. 

   The majority of the meeting was spent discussing WOW.   Some of the items covered were publicity, 

hand-outs, signage, activities, and display tables.   It has been confirmed that Ametek will allow use of 

their parking lot, Marty will bring barriers, Tommy will bring trash barrels,  and WBLQ will set up a sound 

system with a live feed.  Sandy printed out special raffle tickets.  After the event, everything will be 

taken to the storage unit.  An operational meeting is scheduled for Sunday 9/23 at 12 noon.  This will be 

to finalize plans and procedures, and will be held on the terminal side of the airport. 

   Carol has completed the newsletter which will be mailed to all members,  and is also available on the 

web-site. 

   The meeting adjourned at 8:28pm. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Karen Watrous 


